MEMORANDUM

TO: Committee Members, Advisors and Observers, Drafting Committee on
College Athlete Name, Image and Likeness Issues

FROM: Dale G. Higer, Chair
RE: October 2020 ZOOM Conference Calls
DATE: September 18, 2020

I am looking forward to our scheduled ZOOM meetings on October 1 and 2. In
preparation for these meetings, I am attaching an Issues Memorandum prepared by Gabe
Feldman. If any of you want to submit written comments before our meetings, please
submit them to me at: dghiger(@msn.com with copies to Gabe at: gfeldman@tulane.edu
and Libby Snyder, our ULC Legislative Counsel at: Isnyder@uniformlaws.org. Libby
will then distribute the comments to all of you. I want to encourage stakeholders to let all
of us know your position on issues important to your organization. The more comments
the drafting committee has, the better we can do our job of drafting an act that is
acceptable to the stakeholder community. At times, this may seem impossible, but we
can get there with your help. I want to hear from the stakeholders first before I let the
Commissioners weigh in on an issue. The Commissioners are here to listen, so please
eXpress your views.

I wanted to discuss a few rules for the calls. Please keep your microphone on mute
except when you want to talk. With the number of participants on the call, please make
your comments as succinct as possible. If we are taking too much time, I will start
limiting the length of time for your comments. There are a wide range of views on NIL
which seems to be changing every week. In commenting, please respect the views of
others even if you strongly disagree.
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